
READY TO
GO TO
SCHOOL?



Tēnā koutou katou, Bula Vanaka, Talofa lava and warm Pacific greetings 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable holiday break. I am excited to welcome you all back to what
promises to be a wonderful start to Term 1 of the school year.

As we prepare for the term ahead, I’d like to remind everyone that the uniform shop will be open daily
from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM this week. 

Additionally, the uniform shop will be open on Thursday, January 23rd, and Thursday, January 30th,
from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM for any last-minute uniform purchases or exchanges.



On Monday, February 3rd, we look forward to welcoming back all our students. 

To mark the beginning of the school year, we will hold a Pōwhiri for new students at 9:15 AM. 
This is a special occasion as we gather to welcome all our new faces to our school community.
 All new students, staff and whānau please gather at the front of the school outside the school

auditorium at 9am. 
Years 12 and 13 students and all bus students need to gather in the school auditorium in full school
uniform by 9 am (Please note that all students that are not in complete uniform will be sent home).

Year 10 and 11 students are expected to be at school  in full uniform for 10.55am start: Year 10 in the
Learning Hub, Year 11 in the Gym. We have a full programme for all students.



Week Zero and 1 dates and times:
Friday 31st of January: Course confirmation from 9:00am to 3:00pm for years 11-12 and 13. 

Monday 3 February (as outlined above) at 9am - Year 9 students and whānau assemble outside
front of the school; Year 12, 13 and bus students assemble in the auditorium. 

      Year 10 and 11 to be in school at 10:55am.
      All students in full uniform. 
      Day will conclude at normal time 3:00pm

Tuesday 4 February: all students start at 8:45 AM
Wednesday 5 February: all students start at 8:45 AM

Please note that the school will be closed on Thursday, February 6th (Waitangi Day) and Friday,
February 7th.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone the very best for a successful and fulfilling start to
the year. Let’s work together to make this a memorable and productive term for all our students, staff,
and whānau.

Ngā mihi nui

Victoria Kerr
Acting Tumuaki / Principal


